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September 22, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Good Afternoon! Below are some upcoming events and reminders for Haviland Avenue School.

e Please remember to return your students walking permission slip and club interest slip to their teacher.
e Please remember to turn in PTA membership, room parent and spirit wear forms.

e 9.25.2023 - School Closed

e 10.3.2023 - Haviland Picture Day - Forms will go home on Tuesday 9.26.2023

e 10.3.2023 - Haviland Title 1 and Activities Fair Night , 7:00 - 8:00 pm

e 10.9.2023 - School Closed

e 10.10.2023 - Trimester 1 clubs start

e 10.6.2023 - PTA Movies on the Blacktop - Haviland Avenue School

e Please make sure to continue to bring your pop tabs in.

e Please make sure to remain outside with your children in the morning until the staff is on duty to supervise at 7:55 am. Pets
are not permitted on campus for safety reasons.

e Please make sure all footwear has a secure back or strap. No slides or backless shoes can be worn. On days your child has
physical education class, sneakers must be worn.

e Please make sure to send a snack and water bottle in with your child daily.

Parents of Students in PreSchool Program
New Jersey law requires that children aged 6 months to 59 months (or 4 years, 11 months) receive a minimum
of one dose of the seasonal flu vaccine, between September 1 and December 31, each year in order to attend
school.

Safe. Respectful. Responsible.



Young children are among those at high risk for flu complications and are quite capable of transmitting
influenza to their close contacts, including other children, adults, and elderly persons who may be at similarly
high risk for complications from influenza infection.

If your child has already received this vaccine, please provide documentation to the School Nurse so their
school health record can be updated. If not, please make an appointment now with your child’s medical care
provider so your child can receive this vaccine before December 31, 2023 and not be excluded from school.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to any of the above Haviland team members.
Thank you and enjoy your weekend!

Mrs. Chisholm
Administrative Assistant, Pre-K - 6 Registrar



